
 

5th, 6th, and 7th Graders 
 

You are invited to an  
Ice Cream Social and Outdoor Fun 

 

Thursday, June 2nd 
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

Fosdick Field at City Honors 
 

Ice Cream is available to students 
at no cost. Allergy-friendly options 

will also be available. 
 

 
 

Please RSVP for your child and sign 
up to be a parent volunteer at: 
https://bit.ly/CHSIceCreamSocial 

 
 


